From: Panel Registry
Importance: High

From: McGee, Kelly

Sent: August 20, 2014 2:50 PM

To: Howard, Don: CNSC

Cc: Myles,Debra [CEAA]

Subject: Direction from Joint Review Panel

| have been directed by the Joint Review Panel to ask CNSC to review the submission from Dr. Charles Rhodes (Xylene Power
Ltd), PMD #14-P1.64 and CEARIS document # 1976. In particular, the Panel requires analysis and comments from the CNSC on
the observations in the submission related to reduction of waste inventory and recycling. Please provide your detailed analysis
as to what is technically possible and available for low and intermediate level waste. You may also, if appropriate, include what
is foreseeable for these categories of waste. Please ensure that there is a very clear distinction made between the L&ILW
versus high level waste.

A written response should be submitted to the Secretariat in advance of the start of the hearings on September 9, 2014. If you
have any questions or require any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kelly McGee
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